R-390 series Repair/Refurbishing Services — 11/28/2021

The following peope provide repair, refurbishing, or restoration work for some or all of the
R-390 series of radio receivers. If you contact them, please observe their preferred method of
contact and time of day (if telephone). Thank you.

1. Bill Riches, Cape May, N.J., Email: bill.riches 'at' verizon 'dot' net and cell is 609-425-8651.
Email is preferred for first contact. He has 40 years experience on R-390As. 11/28/2021.
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